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Halloween Celebration 

   We will be celebrating Halloween on Thursday, October 31. Children are 
welcome to wear costumes to school, but please bring play clothes for them 
to change into when they want out of their costume. We will be Trick or 
Treating around the first floor of the Church Thursday afternoon. We will 
also be having class 
 Halloween parties on this day. Please see your child’s teacher for specific 
party details. 

 
Thanksgiving Closure 

   A reminder we will be closed at 3:30 p.m. Wednesday, November 27 and closed all day Thursday, November 28, 
and Friday, November 29, in observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday weekend. 

 

Holiday Break Closure 
   Please be reminded we will be CLOSED Monday, December 23, 2024 through Friday, January 3, 2025 for our 
annual Winter Break. 

Save the Date! 
   Please save the date of Friday, December 13 for our annual Holiday Program. It will feature children in our Tod-
dler 2, Preschool and Pre K classes singing traditional children’s holiday songs. The program will be in the church 
sanctuary with a holiday open house in our classrooms immediately following the program.  
   More details to come! 

 
Updated immunization records  

   Parents, please get me a copy of updated immunization records when your child goes to the pediatrician and gets 
any vaccines. This helps me to keep our records up to date. I have a large immunization report due to the Jackson 
County Health Department in early January. Oregon State-wide Immunization Exclusion Day is February 19, 
2025. Any child not up to date by this day will be excluded from school until proof of required vaccines is provid-
ed. Please see me if you have any questions. I am here to help! 

 
Center Building Update 

      We are happy to report that the dry-out phase of our water damage project at the Center is now complete. After 
a further detailed investigation and consultation with Belfor and a local plumbing outfit, we now believe a large 
portion of the cause of our water damage came from a clogged downspout & plugged drain that then forced water 
to seep into the building. We have disputed the original denial of our insurance claim using this new information, 
and we hope and pray our insurance company will accept our claim and cover at least part of the damage. Belfor 
began work on restoration of our flooring surfaces at the Center at the end of September. 

 
                       

                   —-Jaime Snider, director 


